
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY (NOFA) FOR THE 2024/25 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK 
GRANT (CDBG) AND HOMELESS PREVENTION AND RAPID REHOUSING (HPRR) FUNDS; AND NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE CDBG AND HPRR APPLICANT WORKSHOP AND PREPARATION OF THE 2024 

ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Roseville is beginning its annual planning for the 2024/25 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program Year. The City is also using this application process 
to award its 2024/25 Homeless Prevention and Rapid Rehousing (HPRR) funding. Every year, the City must 
submit an Annual Action Plan in order to receive CDBG program funding from the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The primary objective of CDBG is the development of viable 
urban communities through the provision of decent housing, a suitable living environment, and expanded 
economic opportunities for low and moderate income individuals/families and communities. The Annual 
Action Plan describes the City’s housing and community needs for the upcoming year and the planned 
actions to address those needs. The City is providing an opportunity to discuss local needs and proposals, 
and will solicit proposals for programs and projects to implement the Annual Action Plan. The HPRR 
funding received is from the former redevelopment funding, along with Permanent Local Housing 
Allocation Funds, and must be used to address homeless prevention and rapid rehousing in Roseville and 
Rocklin. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Roseville Housing Division will hold a virtual Community Needs 
Discussion and Applicant Workshop on: January 10th, 2024, at 3:00pm. This community discussion will 
solicit public comments on local priority needs that will guide the preparation of the City of Roseville’s 
2024 Annual Action Plan; the meeting will also discuss the 2024/25 application for CDBG and HPRR 
funding. The City anticipates receiving approximately $700,000 in CDBG funding in 2024/25, with an 
estimated amount of $560,000 available for program and project awards. The City has approximately 
$619,000 in Homeless Prevention Rapid Rehousing (HPRR) funding available to be utilized in Roseville and 
Rocklin. In order to attend the workshop, please RSVP to Kristine Faelz at kpfaelz@roseville.ca.us for a 
link to the virtual meeting. 
 
Please see the schedule of events below related to the allocation of 2024/25 CDBG/HPRR funds. Please 
note that these dates are subject to change: 

12/08/2023 – Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) and applications released  
01/10/2024 – Virtual Community Needs & Applicant Workshop, 3:00pm. 
02/01/2024 – Applications due by 11:59pm, via ZoomGrants  
03/29/2024 – Draft Annual Action Plan released for 30-day public comment period  
05/01/2024 – City Council Meeting (Public Hearing) on 2024 Annual Action Plan and funding decisions  
05/15/2024 – Annual Action Plan due to HUD 
 
To apply for all of the above listed funding, please visit the City of Roseville’s website at: 
http://www.roseville.ca.us/ and visit the CDBG page. For questions or additional information, please 
contact Kristine Faelz, Housing Analyst, at (916) 774-5451, via email to kpfaelz@roseville.ca.us or 
housing@roseville.ca.us or via mail to Housing Division Attn: Kristine Faelz, City of Roseville, 316 Vernon 
Street Ste. 150, Roseville, CA 95678.  
 
Meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities. By request, translation services and 
documents, as well as alternative accessible document formats, are available to persons with varying 
language needs or disabilities. To arrange an alternative agenda document format, or to arrange aid, 
services or modifications in order to accommodate persons with a disability to participate in a public 
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meeting, please contact the City of Roseville by calling 916-774-5270 (voice) or (916) 774-5220 (TDD) a 
minimum of two business days prior to the meeting. 

   

  



 


